
 

CYNGOR TREF 

YSTRADGYNLAIS 

TOWN COUNCIL 

 
Notice of Appointment of Date for the 

Exercise of Electors’ Rights 
Accounts for the Year Ended 31 March 2018. 

Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004 

The Accounts & Audit (Wales)(Amendment Regulations 20110 (Sl 20110/683) 

 

Each year the Council’s Annual Return is audited by an auditor appointed by the 

Wales Audit Office and any person interested has the opportunity to inspect and make 

copies of the Annual Return and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and 

receipts relating to them. For the year ended 31st March 2018 these documents will be 

available between the hours of 10.00a.m. and 3.00p.m. on Mondays to Fridays 

(excluding public holidays) at the Ystradgynlais Miners Welfare and Community 

Hall, Brecon Road, Ystradgynlais, Swansea. The books and the other said documents 

will be available commencing on 17th May 2018 and ending on 13th June 2018. If you 

wish to view them then please contact Mr D B Rees, Clerk at 14 Alder Avenue, 

Ystradgynlais, Swansea, SA9 1AQ Tel No’s. : 01639845269 or 07984497084. 

 

Local Government Electors and their representatives also have the opportunity to 

question the Auditor about the accounts. The auditor can be contacted at the address 

below for this purpose from the 18th June 2018, until the audit is completed. Written 

notice of an objection must be given to the auditor and a copy sent to the Town 

Council meeting. 

 

The Council’s audit is being conducted under the provisions of the Public Audit 

(Wales) Act 2004, the Accounts and Audit (Wales) (Amendment) Regulations 2010 

and the Wales Audit Office’s Code of Audit Practice. The audit of the Ystradgynlais 

Town Council is being carried out by: 

 

Grant Thornton UK LLP 

11-13 Penhill Road 

Cardiff 

CF11 9UP 

 

Tel No. 02920235591 

 

D B Rees, Clerk to the Council. 

 

Dated this 3rd Day of May 2018. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Occupier 

 

 

 

 1st May 2018  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

The Council would be grateful if you could display the enclosed notice of audit on 

your premises until the Wednesday 16th May 2018. Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

D B Rees 

 

Clerk to the Council   


